
Foothill Connect Workshop
Do you have students in need of further support and are not sure where to 
send to send them for help? The Mission of the Office of Retention 
Services is to take the lead in coordinating student retention efforts 
across campus, and Foothill Connect (brand name Starfish) is the primary 
tool that helps in this endeavor. We are hosting workshops to help faculty 
better understand the Foothill Connect Platform and you may have 
noticed several emails recently directing you to complete “Progress 
Surveys” through Foothill Connect. These workshops aim to help faculty 
complete their Progress Surveys and teach best practices in using Foothill 
Connect, as well as explain to faculty the efforts of the Retention Services 
team to support the students referred through Foothill Connect. Whether 
you have used Foothill Connect before here at Foothill or Starfish at other 
campuses or are brand new to Foothill Connect – this workshop is for you!

Workshops: (all via zoom).

Wednesday, May 8th, 4-5pm

Thursday, May 9th, 3-4pm

Wednesday, May 15th, 3-4pm

Please complete this form to register: Foothill Connect Workshop 
Registration . After you register, the zoom link will be sent to your preferred 
email.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=n7L3RQCxQUyAT7NBighZSiIvCMXIxQBAqp8UCpz3r_ZURFA0VTRBM1FQSTRLREI1NzJMVDZVTThSRy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=n7L3RQCxQUyAT7NBighZSiIvCMXIxQBAqp8UCpz3r_ZURFA0VTRBM1FQSTRLREI1NzJMVDZVTThSRy4u

